Aurora

St. Patrick's Day takes place on Thursday March 17, and all students and
staff can WEAR GREEN to enter a prize draw! All students invited to
participate in our Leprechaun Trap Contest! Prizes will be awarded to

~

M i d d I e S C h 00 I unique trap designs at all grade levels! You're never too old to put your
Science Technology Engineering and Math (STEAM) skills to work to have

fun and express your creative thinking! Drop off a trap with your name and homeroom attached
to the cafeteria on Thursday morning!



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RZku2REI-Xs

